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As previously announced, Kidde Fire Trainers transitioned to an independent fire and
emergency response training company back in March 2014. This transition has enabled us to
rededicate ourselves by focusing and further providing the best fire training solutions and
services to the market, our business partners and clients. To fully complete our transition, we
are excited to share that starting in 2016 our company name will change from Kidde Fire
Trainers to simply KFT. In parallel, we have simplified our company logo.

The change in our company name will not affect any ongoing projects and service work of any
kind. There will be no impact of existing contracts, legal obligation, and service or warranty
agreements. All agreements will stay in place and be honored under the new name KFT as they
are today under Kidde Fire Trainers. You will continue to work with your KFT team and we will
continue to support you. In short, business with Kidde Fire Trainers will continue as normal
under the name KFT.

You can be assured that our dedication to excellence under the new name will continue as
before. Please contact me or your KFT representative if you have any questions.

We would also like to use this opportunity to thank you for your trust in us so far and wish you a
successful new year. We look forward to our continued cooperation in 2016 and beyond.

Best regards,
™

Rob Lane
CEO & President




